
John Ray Infant School & School House Nursery
“Learning together, aiming high, proud to be ourselves”

This term our Core Value is

Respect
OUR OPEN DOOR POLICY
Please remember that we want you to chat with us
about any queries or concerns that you may have. Mrs
Christian will stand in the front playground. You can
speak to your child’s class teacher
after school, or please contact Mrs Christian via email
head@johnrayinfants.essex.sch.uk

New items to the newsletter will be in Blue, items from
the PTA/Friends will be in Green. Items that require your
attention will be in red.

Sickness A reminder that if your child has been sick or
has diarrhoea they must stay away from
school for at least 48 hours before returning
back to school. When reporting your child
absent from school, please ensure you call the
school office before 9am on each day of their
sickness.

07/10/22

School meals week starting 10 Oct 2022 wk 2
School meals week starting 17 Oct 2022 wk 1

Deputy Head - Mrs A Darvill
SENCo - Mrs L Bailey-Whyte
FS – Mrs K Yates
Yr 1 – Mrs E Turner
Yr 2 – Miss C Springall

Diary Dates:
Mon 10 Oct Non Pupil Day
Sat 15 Oct Open Morning at Nursery, JRI & JRJ
Mon 17 Oct Individual Photo’s
Fri 21 Oct Break the Rules Day
Mon 24 - Fri 28 Oct - Half Term
Wed 9 Nov Y2 Mastering number session 9am K&KF
Tue 10 Nov Y2 Mastering number session 9am R&WP
Wed 16 Nov EYFS Phonics session Time TBC BF&BB
Thur 17 Nov EYFS Phonics session Time TBC LB&DF
Fri 18 Nov Children in Need - Spots and Stripes
Fri 2 Dec Non Pupil Day
Fri 9 Dec Christmas dinner & Christmas Jumper Day
Mon 12 Dec Year 2 Christmas Celebration Time TBC
Tue 13 Dec EYFS Nativity Time TBC
Wed 14 Dec EYFS Nativity Time TBC
Thurs 14 Dec Y1 Christmas Celebration Time TBC
Tues 20th Dec Last day of School
Thurs 5th Jan back to school

We have a lot of lost property
items with no names. Now the
weather is changing and is now
cooler. Please could you ensure your
child comes to school with a named
coat.  Please could all Foundation Stage
parents/carer’s also ensure that we have a pair of
named welly boots in school for your child.

ATTENDANCE CUP

Well done to Butterflies and Otters
both Classes had 100% attendance last
week and this week Bumblebee’s
received the attendance cup.

Thank you to everyone who were able to contribute to our
harvest festival Braintree Food Bank were impressed when
they came to collect your donations and to everyone who
attended our Macmillan Coffee Morning or purchased cakes
at the end of school last Friday afternoon, we raised
£204.85. Thank you for supporting these fantastic events.

Foundation Stage are looking
for  donations of small soft
cuddly toys for our Foundation
Stage outdoor classroom to be
used at lunchtime? Nothing too
big please!

Services and support for special
educational needs and disability

Information about support services
and local opportunities for children

and young people with SEND – find what you need all in
one place. http://www.essexlocaloffer.org.uk/send-
events/
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Tiddly Winkers forms are available
from the school office or from our website.
Late pick ups will be charged to attend
Tiddly
Winkers. Ask for further information from
the school office or find out more on our website.
Please ensure you book as soon as possible as we are now
full and up to our maximum numbers most days.

Please do not let your children and
siblings on the play equipment in
either of the playgrounds.  Please
keep your children with you before
and after school.

Celebration Corner
Please let us know if your child has done something amazing, we would like to
celebrate their achievement.

Well done to Evan who has been watching Bob Ross painting video's. Here are the pictures he
has created.
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